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As a parent of a student who goes to a virtual charter school, I think every child 

should get the same amount of money for their education, no matter what kind of 

public school they go to. My child chose to go to a virtual charter school because it is 

the best fit for his learning. But they are not getting the money they need from the 

Student Success Act. HB 2583 fixes this by giving them the same access to 

resources while making sure the money stays in Oregon's community schools. It's 

time to support all students.   


